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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Rate Increase (#21-2443-01)

1 message
Josh Bean <jbean@bowencollins.com> Mon, Dec 20, 2021 at 12:10 PM
To: "psc@utah.gov" <psc@utah.gov>

Cc: "WaterPro - Darrin Jensen-Peterson - WaterPro (jensen@waterpro.net)" <jensen@waterpro.net>, Jon Oldham
<joldham@bowencollins.com>, "kctimken@michaelbest.com" <kctimken@michaelbest.com>

To Whom It May Concern,

WaterPro recently sent in a Notice of Intent for a culinary water rate increase (21-2443-01). WaterPro anticipated sending
in an application in January 2021. However, it is now estimated that the application will be submitted to the PSC in March
2021.

Thank you and please let me know if there are any questions.

Josh Bean

Project Engineer
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